
 

Please join us for a Purim Celebration Thursday, March 13, at 6:00 pm 
with the reading of Megillah Esther. 

Following the reading we will have a celebration with lots of yummy 
food and fun!  

Let’s have some crazy Purim Fun! 

 
 

Costume Contest! 
A hat will be placed on a table for you to cast your vote for the most 

creative costume!  *The winner will receive a reward! 
 
 

There is no cost for members.  Nonmembers are encouraged to make a 
donation for the meal. 

 
 

Please RSVP to cajassistant@grandecom.net or call 254-772-1451 by Tuesday, March 11. 
Please remember there will not be office hours next week, so leave a message to RSVP or 

send an email. 
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